SALFORD SCHOOLS NEED PEOPLE LIKE YOU!

we have LEA governor vacancies in

Irlam and Cadishead today
Recruiting LEA Governors

Salford Local Education Authority is responsible for appointing its representatives onto governing bodies across the city.  We have a very open recruitment policy in that essentially we are looking for people who live or work in the local community and want to help our schools give our children the best possible education.  Our slogan is “Salford Schools Need People Like You!”  Community Committee members and their contacts would be ideal candidates for LEA governor positions.

Current Vacancies

SCHOOL
DATE & TIME OF THEIR MAIN MEETINGS

Irlam and Cadishead Community High School,  Macdonald Road, Irlam.
Mondays at 6.45pm

Irlam Primary School

Liverpool Road, Irlam.
Wednesdays at 6.30pm

The Appointment Process

Our team passes all applications to Councillor Devine (Deputy lead Member for Education) who considers them and then they are submitted to Councillor Mann (Lead Member for Education) and Jill Baker (Director of Education and Leisure) for appointment.  

Interested?  What Next?

I work for Governor Services, whose job it is to help the LEA recruit potential LEA Governors.  I would be very happy to attend community committee meetings or events, if any are interested in helping us to recruit potential LEA governors.  I have a short 10-minute presentation I can give or I can bring our recruitment display, whatever is felt to be the most appropriate.  I am available on most days and some evenings from now until 22nd July and from 2nd September (during term time only).  

Contact Information

Any community committees who are interested can contact me as shown below.

( 
0161 778 0261

( 
liz.whelan@salford.gov.uk 

(
information is also available on our website at www.salford.gov.uk/education/governor.  
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